
Mrs. Krausmann’s 1st Grade Classroom News 

 

Important Dates: Specials for the Week: 

 Late Start Mondays every Monday! 
School begins @ 9:05am. Dismissal remains 

the same 
 10/2: Evacuation Drill (PM) 
 10/10: Jet’s Pizza Night 
 10/20: Fun Run! 
 10/21: Fall Fest. More details coming soon! 
 10/31: Halloween!  

o 8:45 Parade 

o 9:30 Classroom Parties 

o 10:30 Assembly 

o 11:30 Dismissal 
 

 

 Monday:  Music 

 Tuesday:  Gym 

 Wednesday:  Library 

 Thursday: Art        

 Friday:  Music 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Words: 

Each week we will focus on a word family that will help students during reading 

and writing. The word family and sight words will be listed in this section of the 

newsletter each week. We will have five word spelling tests each Friday morning 

on sight words (found on our word wall) beginning in October. The very first 

HW packet will come home on Friday Oct. 6th and will be due the following 

week Friday  Oct. 13th. 



Science/Social Studies: 

We continue to work on school/classroom rules and expectations. We discussed 

that rules are in place to keep us safe, to keep things fair and to keep things 

organized.  

 

Krausmann’s  Comments: 

Fun Run on Friday, 10/20: The Mason Fun Run is a PTO sponsored event and is 

our main fundraiser for the school year. Please look out for information to come 

home in Boomerangs! 

 *RESCHEDULED* Evacuation Drill on Monday, October 2: Please do not 

come to school or call the office during the drill so our staff and public safety 

officers can remain focused on the drill and our students' safety. Please plan 

ahead as students cannot be released for appointments during the drill. The 

district will notify you when the drill is complete and students are back in class. 

Thank you for partnering with us to provide a safe and secure learning 

environment. 
 Art Smocks: Please send in an art smock with your first grader if you haven’t 

already done so. The best art smocks are oversized t-shirts that cover all their 

clothing from any potential messes. 
 Please remember to send in 2 snacks a day for your child.  We have one at 

10 a.m. and then at 2 p.m.  Also, please make sure that you are sending in 

snacks that your child likes.  Many are complaining that they don’t like their 

snacks.  

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Krausmann     email: Krausmk@gpschools.org 
www.twitter.com/mrskrausmann210 
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